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Palmyra- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke before members of the Veterans of
Foreign Wars Post 6778 in Palmyra.  The event was sponsored by the Wayne County
Red Cross to raise awareness of the programs offered by New York State and the
American Red Cross that are available for veterans and their families.

Pictured left to right are: Frank All; Senator Mike Nozzolio; James Hoffman, Chairman
of the Wayne County Board of Supervisors; Don Blaisdell; Pat Skelly; Jim Love,
Executive Director of the Red Cross of Wayne County; and Palmyra Supervisor Ken
Miller.


